
10/8/21 
 
Dear Parents of Gold Door, 
 
This week we discussed the essential question: How do our senses help us learn?  To further 
explore we read the story Senses By The Seashore which told the students about the different 
senses used at the beach. We also read the story a feast of senses about a family cooking 
different foods while using their senses. While reading the students were introduced to new 
vocabulary words such as feast, knead, finished, senses, and explore. 
 
 For writing the students learned about the ‘at ‘ family as well as the letter /s/ . They also wrote 
about a time when they used all their senses.  
 
For math, we discussed the numbers 1-8 and learning to write and identity each number using a 
tens frame  
 
For social studies, the students learned about courage and bravery. They learned about Martin 
Luther King Jr. and Harriet Tubman and how their bravery helped many people. 
 
Just a few reminders  
Make sure to bring water bottles so your child can stay hydrated during soccer time.   Please 
continue to use Brightwheel to check your child in and out  
 
As always have a wonderful weekend!  
 
Ms. Adriana & Ms. Jocelyn 


